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March 4th, 2024 

 

Dear Tapleytown Hockey Focus Program Family, 

It is hard to believe that we are at the point in the school year when we plan for the 2024-2025 

school year. I am writing to update you on a one-year change to the Hockey Focus Program at 

Tapleytown taking place next year. 

Historically, the Hockey Focus Program has been delivered to one class of students.   Due to a 

miscalculation, we are admitting an increased number of students into the program for the 

2024-2025 school year. It is important that we acknowledge the error and honour our word to 

the students and families who have already received acceptance messages. For the 2025-2026 

school year onwards, we will return to our one-class allocation for the Hockey Focus Program.  

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Lemaire 
Superintendent of Student Achievement, Program  
 


